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PRESS RELEASE 
CoffeeTalk scheduled for September 4 has been 
canceled 

WINTER PARK, FL (August 27, 2025) Due to an unexpected 
scheduling conflict, Vice Mayor Marty Sullivan’s CoffeeTalk 
session scheduled for Thursday, September 4, has been 
canceled and will be rescheduled at a later date.  

Join us for the upcoming CoffeeTalk sessions brewing 
Thursdays, 8:30 to 9:30 a.m., in City Hall Commission Chambers located at  
401 S. Park Ave.: 
 
 September 4 | Vice Mayor Marty Sullivan This date will be rescheduled. 
 October 2 | Commissioner Craig Russell  

 November 6 | Commissioner Kris Cruzada 

 December 4 | Commissioner Warren Lindsey 

 January 8, 2026 | Mayor Sheila DeCiccio 

For more CoffeeTalk information, please contact choward@cityofwinterpark.org or  
407-599-3428.    
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